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LET YOUR TALENT BE HEARD!

100 Ken Whillans Dr., Brampton, ON

Call 905-799-7273

Visit us online at 
SENIORSTAR.ca 
or scan our QR code 
for more details on 
our competition.

Co m petiti o n
JUNE 20TH, 2012 AT 2PM
AT THE FLOWER CITY SENIOR CENTRE

8870 McLaughlin Road, Brampton

JOIN US AT THIS FUN FILLED EVENT!
Cheer on your favourite Senior Star participant in our 
regional musical competition. Refreshments served.

Call today to save your FREE tickets.

CHURCHES & TEMPLES
GEORGETOWN CHRISTIAN REFORMED CHURCH

welcomes you!
Lead Pastor: Rev. Gary vanLeeuwen      Youth Pastor: Brian DeBoer

Sunday Worship Services: 10:00 am & 6:00 pm
11611 Trafalgar Road (north of Maple Avenue)           905-877-4322

www.gcrc.on.ca

SUNDAY SERVICES
• Lord’s Supper 10 A.M. • Ministry Meeting  11:00 A.M.

• Fellowship Lunch 12:00 P.M. • Ministry Meeting  1:00 P.M.
Meeting In: Georgetown Seniors Centre

Address: 318 Guelph Street 
Phone: 905-873-1005 Website: www.haltonhillsbiblechapel.com

KNOX 

PRESBYTERIAN 

CHURCH

KNOX 

PRESBYTERIAN 

CHURCH

www.knoxgeorgetown.ca Service Dial-in: 905-702-1629

God’s Word for 
Today’s World.

SUNDAY WORSHIP SERVICES: 11:00 A.M. 

Interim-Moderator - Rev. Wendy Lampman

Chair-lift access available. 
'Sunday's Cool' youth ministry program for ages 4 & up.

116 Main St. S., Georgetown, ON
905-877-7585

At the Acton Town Hall Side Entrance 2nd Floor, 19 Willow St. N Acton                                                                                                                  

All are welcome Call 905-873-0586 / 647-618-2714 / www.haltonworship.com 

 A Non-Denominational Ministry
 Halton Community Church Acton 

Bible Study “Revelation” Thursdays 7:30 pm - May 17 to end of June

Great participation for our Seniors’ 
Month Celebrate, Participate activities. 
Many people came out to try out vari-
ous activities. 

Dr. Gabor Madarasz will be at the 
Centre on Friday, June 22 from 10-11 
a.m. to talk about losing weight and 
stay healthy. You will learn from him 
what your body really needs, what 
foods can prevent disease, what the 
Corporate Food Industry doesn’t want 
you to know, and how you can eat more 
and still lose weight. This event is free 
and open to members and friends of 
the Centre.

 As a fundraiser, the Centre is sell-
ing draw tickets, $2 each or 3/$5. First 
prize is a Blackberry, second prize is 
two $100 restaurant gift cards, and 
third prize is a bistro set. Tickets are 
available at Reception and watch for 
us at the Farmers’ Market and in the 
Mall. This is your Centre and needs 
your support.

I hope you have taken advantage of 
our new Seniors Centre’s section on the 
Town website. I found if I opened Inter-
net Explorer, typed in www.haltonhills.
ca/seniors in the address bar, it came 
up immediately. I then saved it to My 
Favourites on Internet Explorer and 
now our website is at my fi ngertips.

I’m sure there is still room to take 
part in a free “Maximize Your Health” 
series running for six weeks, Wednes-
day afternoons, 1:30 to 3:30 p.m., June 
20 to July 25 at the Centre. These work-
shops deal with action planning, prob-
lem solving for chronic conditions.  

To complete our Seniors Month we 

offer time for a light lunch and enter-
tainment on Tuesday, June 27, 1-2 p.m. 
This is sponsored by Dale Brown from 
Martindale Gardens Retirement Resi-
dence.

Entertainment for this event will be 
supplied by Ingvar Grimsmo, magi-
cian, comedian, singer. You won’t want 
to miss him. He sounds like a real fun 
guy. Tickets, $5 are available at Recep-
tion. Come out and share lunch and a 
laugh.

Day Trippers are heading for a Day 
in Niagara trip to include a tour and 
tasting at Henry Pelham Winery, lunch 
at the Pillar and Post and a stop at the 
Chateau Des Charmes Winery for more 
tasting. Date is Tuesday, August 7. Cost 
$85. Final sign up date is July 25. Don’t 
get left behind!

By FLORENCE RIEHL
Georgetown Seniors  Centre

Georgetown Seniors Centre offers 
Blackberry as top prize in fundraiser

Weekly euchre at 
Limehouse Hall

Limehouse 
Memorial Hall 
Board  hosts 
euchre, week-
ly this sum-

mer, beginning 
at 7:30 p.m. in the hall. Everyone 
is welcome. The next euchre will be 
held on Thursday, June 28.


